
Dear Senators,

I urge you to vote against SB 360.

SB 360 is a dangerous change to counteract an important part of an established law to safeguard our 
earth and its inhabitants. The nuclear waste from many small power generating plants equals the same 
amount of waste as a large plant and there is no way to safely store it. It will be a danger to humanity 
for thousands of years. Please vote against SB 360. 

Sincerely,

Peter Wood
503.830.7375
pwood@lmi.net


